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Date: Friday, May 11, 2018
To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Councll
First Name: Stefanie

Last Name: Foster
Address: 1120 20th St. W
City: Saskatoon

Province: Saskatchewan
Postal Code: STMQY8
Email: stefanie@chep.org
Comments:

To whom it may concern,

| am writing today on behalf of the Saskatoon Second Chance Food Committee. Our group, which
includes representatives from the Saskatoon Food Bank, The Friendship Inn, CHEP Good Food Inc.
and the SK Waste Reduction Council (among others) is dedicated to engaging the community in the
issue of food waste and is committed to creating and supporting mechanisms for food reclamation
and reuse in Saskatoon.

In May, we spoke to SEAC about our hope that the City of Saskatoon will engage with us in matters
of food waste and reclamation as they move forward on the Climate Change Action Plans and Waste
Diversion policy making. SEAC has sent a letter in support of our initial ask (CK. 7830-1) to the SPC
EUCS Secretary and have been told they will take it under advisement. At this juncture, we would
like to request the opportunity to speak to the Committee in person regarding this matter at their
coming meeting on June 11th at 9am. We very much appreciate your time and consideration, and
look forward to your reply. Thank you very much.

Sincerely,
Stefanie Foster

Chairperson, Saskatoon Second Chance Food

The results of this submission may be viewed at:
https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/228956



